
Welcome to Tiger Town! 

 

We believe in our students and their ability to meet high expectations. This year we will continue to 

reinforce the 55 essential rules and encourage students to be kind and respectful to everyone. It has 

been amazing to see our students respond to the vision we have of a kind, accepting, and respectful 

climate at Tolman elementary. Our hope is that you will see and feel the effects of our efforts as we 

“Dream Big” and look for the best in and from everyone at our school. 

 

Steve B Hammer  


